
Organization: Fallon Rural Family Medicine Residency Development Steering Committee 

 

Goal: To establish a University of Nevada, Reno Rural Family Medicine Program at Banner 

Churchill Community Hospital. 

 

Members: 

Dr. Brent Aiken, Banner Churchill Community Hospital, Chief Medical Officer  

Mr. Gerald Ackerman, UNR Assistant Dean for Rural Programs 

Mr. Rob Carnahan, Banner Churchill Community Hospital, CEO 

Ms. Heather Fritz, Banner Churchill Community Hospital, Senior Medical Staff Coordinator 

Ms. Brenna Goings, Banner Churchill Clinic, Manager 

Mr. Michael Harrison, Banner Churchill Community Hospital, Clinical Operations  

Dr. Misty Kasky, Banner Churchill Clinic 

Dr. John Maldonado II, Banner Health Center 

Dr. Tedd McDonald, Central Nevada Health District, Health Officer 

Dr. Amy L. McGaha, UNR/Renown Family Medicine Chair 

Ms. Barbara Nelson, Banner Medical Group Executive Assistant  

Dr. LuAnn Ochsner, Banner Churchill Clinic 

Dr. Karen Rodeffer-Evans, Banner Medical Group, Site Lead Fallon  

Dr Mark Stovack, UNR Family Medicine 

Ms. Hannah Taft, UNR Staff and Administrative Support 

Mayor Ken Tedford Jr., Mayor of Fallon, Nevada 

Dr. Richard Williams, UNR Family Medicine Residency Director 

 

Primary Presenters: 

Dr. Brent Aiken D.O. brentaikin@bannerhealth.com  

Mr. Gerald Ackerman gackerman@med.unr.edu 

Dr. Tedd McDonald M.D. tedd.mcdonald56@gmail.com 

Dr. Amy L. McGaha M.D. amcgaha@med.unr.edu 

 

Goal of Presentation: 

Provide local government entities/stakeholders with history, rationale, progress, and future 

steps to establish a University of Nevada, Reno Rural Family Practice Residency Program to 

Banner Churchill Community Hospital. 
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